
 
    Disclaimer for External Web Links 

External links on the Barefoot Bay Recreation District website do not constitute endorsement by the 
Barefoot Bay Recreation District or the information, products or services contained therein. Barefoot 
Bay Recreation District does not exercise any editorial control over the information you may find at 
these locations.  

 


